
September 28, 2015 at 9:00 PM 
> Subject: Work party 
>  
> Hey guys; 
> I received a check from Fred Masenheimer to continue funding the post work party 
feasting. I will give you the $$$$$ next time.......not so sure that I will make the next 
session. 
> The paint in the dining room looks pretty grubby.......don't know if we want to paint 
it so it looks better for Homecoming. How are we going to get those stumps pulled 
out from the arbs that were cut down. It looks so much better out front. Now we need 
to get the shit off the porch. I haven't heard back from Steve Bolesta. We should 
bring up the idea of cleaning up Buddy Cole's leaves at the Homecoming meeting. At 
least put the idea out there. I wonder when Ron plans on paying his rent at the 
house? He is on odd duck! 
>  
> Goody 
>  
	


